Scrabble Group
May 2022 Report by Judith Fanner

Most regular Scrabble players were able to make the meeting this month, so we
split into three groups, with three players in each.

Well done to the winners of each group, Ray, Kate and Liz who then played against
each other. A great game from Ray who got all his letters out, not once, but three
times, in his first game as shown in the photograph, making the words; piddlier,
manorial and fulcrate! This added an extra 50 points onto his score for each word
made, using all his letters. That’s the way to do it! Scrabble is a great game as its a
mixture of skill and luck and the more we play, the better our game improves.

Thank you to Lilian for hosting this month’s Scrabble and for treating us to lovely
homemade scones and cake with our tea and coffee.

The next meeting will be on Monday 13th June at our home in Cotherstone 2.00-
4.00 p.m. If you would like to join us please contact me on 077904071520r Lilian
on 01833 650628




